
To Whom It May Concern 
 
As a Director on an Indigenous Corporation under the ORIC Act I write to confirm my opposition 
proposed under this new legislation. 
 
I believe this is a direct infringement on my privacy and I also believe the proposed legislation is clear 
violation of my human right and Indigenous rights. 
It is a clear act of discrimination as these conditions and this new requirement is not required under 
any other Australian law in regards to Directors of companies and or other legal entities. 
 
To this end I strongly advocate against this introduction to the legislation and believe ORIC should 
best direct their efforts of regulation and compliance by amending the conflict of interest clause in 
the this act and be very clear in ensuring all Aboriginal entities registered under this Act are 
evaluated against “good governance” principles and practices, in particular regulating the conduct of 
Director’s under Fiduciary Duties.  
 
Please keep me informed of the outcome in considering the introduction to this new law? 
 
Regards 
 
Dr Anne Poelina 
Deputy Chair 
Walalakoo Aboriginal Corporation  
 


